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October 26, 2009

Dear Parking Permit Holder:

A single parking application for your 2010 Borough residential on-street, lot, recreational or commercial
vehicle is enclosed. If you need additional applications, you may copy one from the Edgewood Borough
website at www.edgewoodboro.com. Also, copies are available in the Borough Building at the lobby
table or in the Administrative office. All Borough sponsors of non-resident applicants must come into
the office to complete their form.

Please remember that for on-street permits, residents may have one on-street permit per registered
driver in the home, up to a total of three (3). Renewal may be done by mail for an additional $1.50;
however, you will need to send a copy of your current insurance and registration with your application
and payment.

For those applying for a Borough lot permit, please remember that a lottery may be needed. If a lottery
is needed, the deadline for applications to qualify will be November 20, 2009 at 5:00 PM and the
lottery will be held on December 4, 2009 at 9:00 AM.

You may place the 2010 sticker on your car, but please do not remove your 2009 sticker until the end of
the year.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (412) 242-4824.
Sincerely,

BOROUGH OF EDGEWOOD

Donna J. Lewis



